
 

 

GARFIELD TOWNSHIP BOARD 
BUDGET HEARING MEETING 

________________________________________________ 
 

Sunday, March 30, 2014, 6:30 p.m. 
Garfield Township Hall 

1138 West Erickson Road, Linwood MI 48634 
 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
 

MINUTES 
 
The meeting was called to order by James Dubay the Supervisor at 6:50 p.m. 
 
Roll call: Supervisor-James Dubay, Clerk-Kimberly Day, Treasurer-Betty 
Monsion, Trustee-Gerald Rivard and Trustee-Paul Niemiec were all present.  
 
The Pledge was said in unison.  Public attendance was zero. 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Budget Hearing Business: 
 
Reviewed the Trash Fund, Fire Fund and General Fund Proposed Budgets for the 
2014-2015 Fiscal year.  The supervisor stated the last township hall payment 
will be July of 2015. 
 
The supervisor read the 2014-2015 General Appropriations Act.  Motion made by 
Betty Monsion/Gerald Rivard to accept the 2014-2015 General Appropriations 
Act and place on file. Motion carried.  Roll call vote:  Paul Niemiec “Yes”, 
Kimberly Day “Yes”, James Dubay “Yes”, Betty Monsion “Yes”, Gerald Rivard 
“Yes”. No “Nays” (See Attached) 
   
Motion made by Kimberly Day/Gerald Rivard to accept the three year contract 
from Jay’s Lawn Care for Road Side Cutting.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion made by Paul Niemiec/Gerald Rivard to adjourn at 7:35 p.m.  Motion 
carried. 
 
 

_______________________________    
Kimberly Day, Clerk 


